Dear Mays Family,

Please see the information and direct links below regarding new registration, shared domicile renewal, and residency verification for families **transitioning from Grade 5 to 6** or Grade 8 to 9 for the 20-21 school year.

<u>I am registering my child for the FIRST TIME in Baltimore County Public</u> Schools

I am submitting a <u>SHARED DOMICILE RENEWAL</u> for my child for the 2020-2021 school year.

I am submitting a <u>REVERIFICATION OF RESIDENCY</u> for my child who is in Grade 5 or Grade 8 for the 2019-2020 school year and is **transitioning to Grade 6**

or Grade 9 in the 2020-2021 school year.

Have questions about **first time registration**, **shared domicile renewal** or **transition-year residency verification**, please visit the following link on the registration page of bcps.org (https://www.bcps.org/schools/moving_tips.html). Additional questions may be directed to our office secretaries, Ms. Eccleston (meccleston@bcps.org) and Ms. Jackie Hurtt (jhurtt@bcps.org)

Sincerely,

Steve Coco

Principal